
Transcript of Phi Gamma fundraising letter 
 
Oxford Ga June 9th '48 

  
Sirs 
  
We the undersigned Committee have been appointed to inform you of certain resolutions passed 
recently by the Phi Gamma Society to erect a new Hall suited to our convenience and consistent with 
our magnanimity as Phi Gammas. Believing that you feel deep and abiding interest in whatever may be 
conducive to the welfare and prosperity of the Society, and that as a Phi Gamma you have but to know 
your duty to perform it - we feel assured that a knowledge of our determination is all that is necessary 
on your part to secure your influence and purse in behalf of the Society of your choice. The Fews have a 
fine Hall which will powerfully attract new comers, and without one we cannot hope to compete with 
them, with our usual success. We propose to build one worth from $5-6000 and we wish to know how 
much you can assist towards the accomplishment of this great work. The Hall must and will be built (if 
possible) and as Phi Gammas we confidently expect you to do your duty in this important matter. We 
shall be glad to hear from you at your earliest opportunity. 
  
Yours very respectfully, 
M.G. Jones 
[?]H. Brantly 

F.A. Freeman 
}Committee 

 


